
Brethren, 

It has been many months since we last met due to the COVID-19 crisis.  Though I feel if we 
follow the guidelines established for this crisis as many Lodges have done in the past few 
months, we too can meet. 

Therefore, the Lodge of Perfection, Valley of Middle Georgia, Orient of Georgia will meet on 
November 06, 2020 (Friday) at 7:00 pm.  The Lodge of Perfection (LOP) will meet in the  
Lodge Room of Tyrian Lodge No. 111, 650 Tallulah Trail, Warner Robins, Ga.  Dress attire 
for the meeting will be casual dress. 

The seating in the Lodge Room has been marked accordingly to meet the social distance 
guidelines for the COVID-19.  MASKs will be required covering the nose and mouth while 
assembled in the Lodge.  MASKs will be available if needed.  Temperatures will be taken, 
sign in will be asked to account for who is in attendance, and hand sanitizer will be 
available.  There will not be a meal served for this meeting night. 

There will be one proposal presented before the LOP for a First Reading pertaining to the 
Perpetual Life Membership cost.   

I ask each member who will be attending to please notify the Office NLT November 04th, in 
order that if additional seating is needed, Bro. Dan and I can arrange additional chairs in the 
Lodge.  You can telephone the Office at 478-745-4025 or email 
(srvalleyofmiddlegeorgia@gmail.com) to confirm your attendance. 

I hope you are as excited as I am to meet once again. 

Yours in the Faith, 

R. Keel Broom, 33°
Personal Representative
Valley of Middle Georgia
Orient of Georgia


